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To:                                      Leanne Geppert
Subject:                             Transition meeting 
Importance:                     Normal

Hi Leanne,

Just a quick e-mail to thank you once again for organising and 
myself last week.The meeting with those involved in transition went quite 
well and I am pleased to say that all those involved do appear to be genuinely 
concerned with having suitable accommodation available for as soon as 
possible.

The representative from Transitional Housing advised that a unit at has 
become available and it is now only the necessary paperwork etc that is preventing it 
being ready for It was anticipated that all should be ready within a two week 
time frame.I also met 

and Nathan who is the team leader at the clinic.Also met 
who is going to be part of support network.And it was great to meet

who I have found to be very good to talk to and who has been very 
helpful with some of my questions.

I certainly hope that the transition does happen shortly as the uncertainty of exactly 
when the unit will be available is causing 

I must say that enjoyed our couple of days together in Brisbane but it is 
always hard on both of us when it's time to part again looks so well and is 
looking forward to returning to college on Wednesday and getting back into 

So hopefully the availability of the unit shortly will then allow to 
settle and concentrate on future,knowing is returning to own place and 
not a hospital ward or mental health unit.

Regards,

WMS.0019.0003.01793EXHIBIT 1448




